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10 June 2015

Anthony Jordan
fyi-request-2518-5778ffcb@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Jordan
Official Information Act Request

On 12 May 2015 you asked for the following under the Official Information Act 1982
(the Act):

‘Consuitation reply Letter’ Re: FYI request 1453-6d66ef07 Dr J Collier work
hours (as per Part A.4.Tabie 1 CPS3) Contract Compliance

ACC sent you a letter by email on 19 May 2015 informing you that ACC is unable to
identify the information you requested from the way in which you worded your request.
The email referred to section 12(2) of the Act, which provides that the official
information requested shall be specified with due particularity in the request.

This letter is to remind you to please send us the details of the information you are
requesting so that ACC can process your request under the provisions of the Act. If
Government Services does not receive a response from you in the next 5 working days
(i.e. by 18 June 2015) ACC will not take any further action on your request. Please
contact us on GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz

Please note that you have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman. You
can call them on 0800 802 602 between 9am and 5pm on weekdays, or write to
The Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Government Services

ACC Corporate Office / Justice Centre, 19 Aitken Street, Wellington 6140 / PO Box 242, Wellington 6140 / New Zeatand

Ph (04) 816 7400 / www.acc.co.nz

" PREVENTION. CARE. RECOVERY




